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DAILY BUZZ UPDATE!

To: 3rd Grade Families

From: Mrs. Jones

Date: November 22, 2010

Re: Week of Nov. 22 – 26, 2008

Hello 3rd Grade Families!



We have just a few announcements about this week and next week. (
· School Picture Retake Day; Tuesday, November 23

· No School on Wednesday, November 24

· No School on Thursday, November 25

· No School on Friday, November 26
We will not have a spelling or reading test the week of November 22 – 26. ( We will begin our new reading and spelling units the week of November 29.                         

Have a WONDERFUL BREAK!!!!

Thank you so much!

( Mrs. Jones









